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Healthcare providers, health plans and healthcare clearinghouses 
(“covered entities”) and business associates are subject to significant 
penalties for violations of the HIPAA Privacy, Security and Breach 
Notification Rules. To make matters worse, covered entities may be liable 
for their business associates' misconduct, and business associates may be 
liable for their subcontractors' violations. Covered entities and business 
associates must take appropriate steps to minimize exposure for their 
business associates' or subcontractors' violations.

Please see full Publication for more information: Minimizing Liability For 
Business Associate Misconduct

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.
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